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DESERT CONSERVATION PROGRAM PROJECT COMPLETION SUMMARY: 

GILA MONSTER SEASONAL SUPPORT 

2021-GBI-2040C 

The work for the above reference project has been completed. Below is a summary of project 
related information. 

 

The purpose of the above referenced project was: 

The purpose of this project was to continue with previous Gila monster (Helederma suspectum) 
monitoring efforts by tracking radio telemetered Gila monsters at Red Rock National 
Conservation Area (NCA) using a VHF receiver and directional antenna.  

 

The major accomplishments or findings of this project include: 

• Completed monitoring of telemetered Gila monsters at Red Rock NCA;  
• Surveyed for additional Gila monsters;  
• Completed additional surveys for additional reptile species. 

 

For more information about this project and/or for other Project Reports or Symposium Reports, 
please visit our website  

If you have any questions about this project please contact DCP Project Manager John Ellis at 
(702) 455-3964. 

 
 
 

https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/government/departments/environment_and_sustainability/desert_conservation_program/index.php

